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Courtney Sorger <Courtney.sorger@nygh.on.ca>
September 10, 2019 2:51 PM
North York Community Council
NYGH Letter RE: Park Renaming
NYGH Letter of Support September 2019pdf

On Behalf of Dr. Joshua Tepper, President and CEO of North York General Hospital (NYGH), please see the letter

attached for submission to the North York Community Council with regards to the renaming of Woodsy Park located at

80 McMahon Drive.

Please let mw know if you have any questions.

Regards,
Courtney
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Director, Corporate Communications and Public Affairs
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This email message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the individual to which it is addressed,
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosurc under applicable law. If
the recipient of this email is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
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email to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying
or other use of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
noLify the sender immediately by return email and delete this message and attachments from your system.
Thank You.
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Monday, September 9, 2019

North York Community Council
Francine Adamo
North York Civic Centre
5100 Yonge St., Main floor
Toronto, ON M2N 5V7

General Site
4001 Leslie Street
Toronto, ON M2KIE1
T 416.756.6000
nygh.on.ca

Re: Renaming Woodsy Park located at 80 McMahon Drive and the Renaming of the Adjacent Woodsy Lane

Dear North York Community Council:

On behalf of North York General Hospital (NYGH), please accept this letter of support for Councillor Shelley CarrolEs
efforts to engage the community on the feasibility of renaming Woodsy Park located at 80 McMahon Drive and the
renaming of the adjacent Woodsy Lane, to Ethennonnhawahstihnen’ {et-hen-nonn-ha-wah-sfih-nen’].

North York General serves the very vibrant and diverse community where the park is located and we understand this
process is focused on renaming the space to reflect the diversity of the community it is situated in. I support and value
the consultation and consideration Councillor Carroll has embarked on to rename the park.

I understand thoughtful consideration for Indigenous naming is part of the City’s larger efforts in Indigenous place-
making and I certainly support those efforts.

Best regards,

Dr. Joshua Tepper
President & CEO
North York General Hospital

Cc: Councillor Shelley Carroll
Constituency Office
North York Civic Centre
5100 Yonge Street
North York, ON M2N 5W
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